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NOTICE OF APPROVAL OF CHANGES TO PART D OF THE NETWORK CODE  
 

1.      This notice is given under Condition C7.1.3 of the Network Code. Terms defined 
in the Network Code have the same meaning in this notice. References in this notice 
to Conditions are references to Conditions of the Network Code. 

2. On 24 October 2024 the Class Representative Committee (CRC) submitted 
Proposals for Change 127-131 to the Office of Rail and Road (ORR) in accordance 
with Condition C7.1.1. The CRC submitted a written memorandum explaining the 
reasons for the proposed changes and details of the result of the consultation 
process as required by Condition C7.1.1. 

3. The Secretary to the CRC confirmed that Proposals for Change 127-131 were 
endorsed by the CRC at its meeting on 1 October 2024. 

4. ORR now gives notice to the CRC that it approves Proposals for Change 127-
131 for the purpose of Condition C7.1.3.  

5. Marked up copies of Part D of the Network Code, showing all the proposed 
changes, are at Appendix A included as separate documents to this notice. 

 
 
 
 
 
GERRY LEIGHTON 
Duly authorised by the Office of Rail and Road  

Gerry Leighton 
Head of Stations & Depots and Network Code 
Email StationsandDepots@orr.gov.uk  
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05 November 2024 
 
Secretary to the Class Representative Committee 
Network Rail  
One Eversholt Street 
London 
NW1 2DN 
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